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‘Love, Laugh and Learn’ 

This Half Terms Value —  Respect 

Dates for 

your Diary 

Mon 19th June 

Sports Day Years 5 

and 6—am. Parents 

welcome 

Sports Week 

Monday 19th June – 

Friday 23rd June 

Tues 20th June 

Sports Day Years 3 

and 4—am. Parents 

welcome 

19th—23rd June 

Healthy Eating 

Week—see letter 

Fri 23rd June 

Year 6 parent 

lunch— see letter 

Mon 3rd July & Tues 

4th July 

Year 6 transition days 

 

School Garden Developments 

There has been lots of developments 

in the garden project over the last 

few weeks. We have been harvesting 

cabbages, lettuce and radishes, which 

some children chose to take home 

when we brought them around the 

classes last week.  We are really 

grateful to all the parents and carers 

who have volunteered to come in 

and help with the project as without 

their support, we couldn’t have 

achieved these amazing results.  The 

garden really is looking fantastic. This 

week, we also had a group of students from Telford Priory School to help us. They were a credit to 

their school and our pupils really enjoyed working with them. We now have a new addition, Bob the 

scarecrow, who is working hard to stop the birds from eating any of our produce. We will have an 

open event for you to have a look at the garden, on Wednesday 5th July at 3:20. Please come and 

take a look to see how great it’s looking. 

Fantastic Writers—Two of our Year 3 children Alfie and George have 

recently had a short story published in a 

national school 

wide anthology 

of writing.  

Well done boys, 

what superstar 

writers!  

Great News! We are delighted to let you know that Mr and Mrs Platt are expecting their second child who is due in November. Mrs 

Platt is feeling very well and will stay teaching for as long as possible! 



Football Superstars! 

These footballers are truly amazing – they even have the trophies to 

prove it! R (who has only been playing for one year) won the clubman 

award. E also won a special award for winning the managers player. 

During the season, these two amazing players won the cup and a 

tournament . These two are truly amazing players! WELL DONE!!! 

Sports Day 

Next week we will be participating in sports week. During this week, all children can come to school every 

day in their school PE kit, excluding Friday. The kit consists of: 

• White plain t-shirt 

• Blue shorts or skort (no branding) 

• Plain navy blue sweatshirt and tracksuit bottoms/leggings (no zips, hoodies or branding) 

• Trainers 

Children who do not have the correct kit on will be given a letter to bring home to request they wear the 

correct kit the next day. Please make sure children come to school with sun cream already applied, lots of 

water and a sun hat or cap. 

On Friday, children can come to school in sports wear of their choice in exchange for £1 (cash is fine). 

Sports Day will be held on Monday 19th June for years 5 and 6 and on Tuesday 20th June for years 3 

and 4  during the mornings. Parents are welcome to attend from 9:30am. Chairs will be provided and set 

up by school but please feel free to bring your own if you prefer. Please note: there is no shade on our 

field so please ensure you have sufficient sun protection. 

The children will be seated (in their classes) on the opposite side of the track from parents. To ensure   

the safeguarding of children, parents will not be able to cross the track to their children.  If you do take 

photographs of your own children during the 

morning, please make sure these are for       

personal use and NOT shared on social media   

as some of our children do not have photo        

consent. Thank you. 

Attendance 

Our attendance for last week was 95.16% only just 

scraping in above national average. Well done to 

4B (98.85%) and 5/6P (96.67%) who have earned 

whole class Dojo points for having the highest 

attendance in their phases. 

Road Safety 

Following some complaints from parents could we please ask you to remind your children to    

travel safely on the pavements to and from school. It is great that many of our children choose to 

cycle or scoot to school but they need to be considerate of other people using the pavements and 

be polite and considerate. Thank you. 



E Safety Guidance  


